From: Spencer, Darrell F. <Darrell.Spencer@chicagopolice.org>
Sent: Sunday, March 18, 2018 7:05 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Cc: Robinson, Robin
Subject: Ethics requirement 
 

Hello Director Berlin, 

 

As requested this email to inform that during the dates of 04-07 Mar 2018, I attended a Pre-Arrest Diversion Conference in Ponte Vedra, Fl.  The travel expenses were paid by the IACP (International Association of Chiefs of Police.)  During the conference food was provided to all attending same.  There were no gifts offered or accepted other than 

(1) small thermos, (1) cloth bag, (1) polo style shirt (which again which were given to all attending the conference), pens and documents referencing the diversion program.

   

Lt. Darrell Spencer #354
Chicago Police Department

